Attachment 1

RECEIVED
MAY 25 2022

GELINA CITY SCHOOLS

5/24/22
Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing,
After 30 years of teaching, | have decided it is time for me to retire.

Please accept this letter as my formal notice of my intent to retire from
teaching at the end of the 2021-2022 school year on May 27, 2022.

It has been a privilege to work at Celina City Schools for the past 27

years and | very much appreciate the opportunities provided to me.
This has been a difficult decision that has been carefully considered.

Thank you.

Sincerely,




